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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 8:03 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB 2269

 

 

From: stacy@peak.org [mailto:stacy@peak.org]  

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 4:21 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: HB 2269 

 
Dear Beth, 
As an Oregonian, I am concerned that DEQ receives the funding needed to move forward with 
Cleaner Air Oregon. I urge support for HB 2269. 
Respectfully, 
Stacy Smith 
Yachats, OR 


